
 

 

 

 

 

What’s on next week? 
Monday Week 3 Dinners 

SATs Y6 

Girls Football Training  

Tuesday SATs Y6 

AFC Summer Sports (book on Arbor) Y3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday SATs Y6 

 

Thursday SATs Y6 
 

Friday  

               

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Dolphins: Annabelle & Alfie 
Seahorses: Amy & Jack AB 
Sharks: Aadhya & Maxx 
Bears: Jayson & Bellatrix 
Leopards: Madisyn & Lucie 
Tigers: Noah & Evie-Rose 
Lions: Theo-Scott & Alexander  

Best Class Attendance: 

Tigers 99% 
 

May 9th 2025 

 

 

Wishing our amazing year 6 
children all the luck in the world as 
they undertake their long awaited 
SATs tests next week.  We are all 

so proud of the hard work & 
determination they have shown all 

week – now it’s their time to 
shine! 

 
 

 

 

Sports News…… 

On Tuesday 7 children from year 2 took part in the U7 
football cup. They played so well as a team and 
supported each other throughout the afternoon. They 
made it through to the semi-final where they were 
knocked out, coming 3rd in the Premier League division. 
Well done and thank you to all who were able to support 
them. 
Our Nursery opened its doors in September 2019 – since then 

we have welcomed many children.  As costs have risen 

dramatically we are unfortunately having to increase our fees. 

These fees will be in line with other local nurseries & are 

available to view on our website or pop into the office for a 

paper copy.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

Prayer for the New Pope 
 

Faithful God, 

You guide us on the path of life 

 

Be with our new Shepherd Pope Leo XIV in 

his service of the Church. 

Fill him with the power of your Spirit, 

the peace of your presence 

And the compassion of Christ. 

 

May he walk with you, 

in wisdom and humility, 

and lead us, together with all God’s people 

to embody your love for the world. 

 

Amen 

Reception Class are travelling by airplane to Paris on 
Monday! 
The children will be dressed for their summer holidays 
and will be experiencing an airport terminal, a plane 
journey and when they touch down in ‘Paris’ will be 
seeing the sights, eating some French foods and even 
learning some French  
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